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| read the article in the Wall Street Journal re the proposed changes.

| have been a CPA since 1967 and it has always amazed me that there is no ownership of the audit
report. The staff preparing the report hide behind the signature that only shows the name of the
accounting firm. There is no ownership.

| absolutely think that the partner —in-charge should sign. Further, the other accounting firms
involved in the audit should be named. The country is trying to move toward more transparency
and responsibility and the profession should, too.
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